
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Tuesday 22nd November 2022  
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS A CAT WEEK 
                                                                                                                                       
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
S1-6 Music Prelims: The music corridor is out of bounds during break and lunch all week, unless 

you have a music lesson or rehearsal.  Miss MacLeod's and Miss Kemp's classes will be 
displaced, so please check notices to know where to go.  If you need access, you should 
enter from the stair nearest G03. Thank you! 

Miss MacLeod 
 
S1-6 Womens Capital Cup Tickets:  A reminder that Hibernian FC are offering FREE tickets to 

the Hibernian vs Hearts Womens Edinburgh Derby on Sunday 27 November. Kick off is at 
4.10pm! 

 
If you would like a ticket, come down to PE and see Mr Thin to get one. There is a limited 
number of tickets available in school!' 

Mr Thin 
 
S1-6 Boroughmuir Pupil Voice: Pupil Voice represents the interests of our school's pupils. 

We enable pupils to become effective contributors and ensure meaningful dialogue between 
staff and the pupil body. Every Tuesday 1pm-1.30pm, Room 2-04. Members should attend 
weekly. 

Mr Das 
 

S1-6 Pupil Voice: The Pupil Voice wants to hear what you think learning should look like during 
your lessons. Please fill in this short survey - it should take no longer than 5 
minutes. https://forms.office.com/r/yRdkPwxmnb 

 

 
Pupil Voice 

 
S1-6 Health Zone lunchtime drop in: Our NHS school nurses are running a lunchtime drop in 

every Wednesday in LG.05, offering friendly and confidential advice about your physical and 
mental health. No need to book just come along.  

 
 

S1-6 Action for Happiness throughout November: Today’s action for New Ways November: 
Find a way to tell someone you appreciate them.   

Ms O’Thy 
 

 

  Duty Head – D Hayes 

https://forms.office.com/r/yRdkPwxmnb


 

 

S1-6 Careers Club: On Tuesday we have a speaker from In2MedSchool coming into Careers 
Club. They will discuss applying to study medicine and they will give you an insight into the 
course and the process of becoming a doctor. They will help give tips and advice to help 
support your application, and give you a realistic view of the course. All those considering 
studying medicine should come along (or have already applied), as well as those who want to 
keep their options open and learn more about it! Tuesday lunchtime in the library- bring your 
lunch!  

Ms Simpson 
 

S1-6 Lost Property: lost property is going to be cleared out on Wednesday 30th of November. If 
you have lost anything please check under the stairs before the 30th November to claim any 
lost items. 

 
S1-6 Library Closed: The library will be closed at lunchtime to pupils. It will reopen Tuesday 

Period 5. Careers Club will be in room 2.10 this week.  
Ms Aleksandrowicz 

 
S1-6 Language Club: has changed days from Monday to Wednesday. Come along to room 1.03 

every Wednesday lunch if you have an interest in languages. This will be a great place to 
meet people who share a similar interest with you and also explore different cultures through 
games, food, films and more! 

The Languages Club 
 
S1 Art Club: Art Club is on this week, come along 3.30-4.30pm to room G.07. 
 

Miss Duncan 
 

S5 Practical Cookery Study Group: A study group for S5 Practical cookery is starting this week 
in LG.03 after school on Wednesday.  

 
Ms Dryden 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 


